
 

 TO: HONORABLE MAYOR FROM: Kerrie Romanow  

  AND CITY COUNCIL  Nanci Klein 

   

SUBJECT: SEE BELOW DATE:  

              
Approved       Date 

          12/15/20   

 

COUNCIL DISTRICT:  4 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL 

 

SUBJECT: COOPERATION WITH SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO BAY SHORELINE 

PROJECT, COST SHARE AGREEMENT WITH VALLEY WATER, 

DECLARATION OF SURPLUS, TRANSFER OF LEGACY LAGOONS 16-

19, AND TRANSFER OF SHORELINE PROJECT EASEMENTS 

 

REASON FOR SUPPLEMENTAL 

 

This supplemental memo is being issued to advise the City Council of staff’s recommendion to 

defer this item until January 2021. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Defer the Cooperation with South San Francisco Bay Shoreline Project, Cost Share Agreement 

with Valley Water, Declaration of Surplus, Transfer of Legacy Lagoons 16-19, and Transfer of 

Shoreline Project Easements to January 26, 2021. 

 

 

ANALYSIS 

 

Valley Water has communicated that they are suspending negotiations on Pond A18 as they 

evaluate the overall Shoreline Project budget.  Staff will return to Council when the funding 

allocation is clarified. 

 

 

/s/       /s/ 

KERRIE ROMANOW    NANCI KLEIN 

Director of Environmental Services   Director of Economic Development 

 

For questions, please contact Napp Fukuda, Assistant Director, Environmental Services, at (408) 

793-5353 or Kevin Ice, Senior Manager, Real Estate Services, at (408) 535-8184.  
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